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Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub : First phase of agitation in the form of Dharna/protest demonstration takes place 

at Mumbai on 6
th

 June, 2023 at the call of AIBPARC, Mumbai Unit – Retirees of 

different Banks take part in the “Maha Sangram”. 

 

 
 

 

 

Photographs : first line:  leaders on the dais and a section of the participants in the 

Dharna. Second line : Handing over the memorandum to the Senior Advisor (HR) and 

formal dialogue with the Dy. Chief Executive, IBA.  

We have much pleasure to inform that the massive Dharna, organised by AIBPARC, 

Mumbai Unit at Azad Maidan was a grand show of solidarity and determination of Bank 

Retirees. Nearly 700 retirees from Mumbai, Pune and Nasik participated in the programme 

from 11 am to 2 pm.  In spite of the extremely adverse climatic condition, the older citizens 

of the industry made it possible. We convey our sincerest thanks to Com. Sekhar Kadam and 

his entire team who took lot of pains and efforts to make it a grand success. Presence of 

large number of lady comrades was remarkable.  
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2. The gathering was addressed by leaders of our affiliates at Union Bank, Canara Bank, e-Syndicate Bank, 

Indian Bank, Central Bank of India, Bank of India, Bank of Baroda, Punjab National Bank, Indian 

Overseas Bank and e-Dena Bank.  The principal speaker was Com. P.S. Patki, Working President, 

AIBPARC.  He offered a detailed report on different issues affecting the interest of retirees and narrated 

the relentless efforts of AIBPARC in resolving the long pending issues. Shri Mohan Shanvare, the General 

Secretary and Shri Bhaskar Manakeshwar, the President of FORBE, a constituent of CBPRO also 

addressed the gathering. Com. R. Sangam, the Secretary proposed vote of thanks. 

 

3. After conclusion of the Dharna, a delegation led by Com. P.S. Patki, Working President, AIBPARC, 

visited the IBA office and handed over the memorandum to Shri Brajeshwar Sharma, Senior 

Advisor (HR) and thereafter to Shri Gopal Bhagat, Deputy Chief Executive, IBA. The meeting with 

Shri Sharma lasted for 40 minutes.  It was followed by the meeting with Shri Bhagat which lasted for 

50 minutes. The atmosphere was cordial. The leaders of AIBPARC explained each demand before 

the IBA officials and a patient hearing was given. The officials of IBA appeared to be sympathetic to 

the issues and assured that they had been working to seek solutions.  A memorandum has also been 

sent to the Secretary, DFS, MOF, GOI by mail.   

 

We convey our sincerest thanks and gratitude to all our leaders, activists, veterans and members profusely 

for working so hard and present an appreciable gathering at Mumbai being followed by fruitful dialogue 

with officials of IBA.  

 

With best wishes and regards, 

 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY  

 


